
 
 

   July 9, 2025 
 
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
888 First Street, N.E. 
Washington, D.C.  20426 
 
Attention:  Ms. Debbie-Anne A. Reese, Secretary 
 
Re: Colorado Interstate Gas Company, L.L.C. 
 Docket No. CP24-124-000 
 Notice of Commencement of Construction 
 
Commissioners: 
 
 Colorado Interstate Gas Company, L.L.C. (“CIG”) is hereby filing with the Federal 
Energy Regulatory Commission (“Commission”) in Docket No. CP24-124-000, a notice 
of commencement of construction associated with the Totem Enhanced Delivery Project 
(“Project”).   
 
Description of Proceeding 
 
 On April 8, 2024, CIG submitted an application pursuant to sections 7(b) and 7(c) 
of the Natural Gas Act1 and Part 157 of the Commission’s regulations2 for authorizations 
to: (1) increase the maximum withdrawal rate by approximately 50 million cubic feet per 
day; (2) install six new injection and withdrawal wells; (3) replace and install various 
sections of storage pipeline; (4) reclassify one existing injection/withdrawal well to an 
observation well; (5) install various appurtenant and auxiliary facilities; and (6) inject 
approximately one billion cubic feet of additional base gas into the Totem storage field.  
On March 20, 2025, the Commission issued an Order granting CIG’s requested 
authorizations.3  Subsequently, on May 14, 2025, the Commission approved CIG’s 
Implementation Plan filed on May 7, 2025 and issued CIG a partial notice to proceed 
with construction of the storage wells and pipeline related work of the Project.4   
 
Notice of Commencement of Construction 
 
 In compliance with Section 157.20(c)(1) of the Commission’s regulations, CIG 
gives notice that it commenced storage well construction-related activities on July 7, 
2025.   
 

 
1   15 U.S.C. § 717(f)(b)-(c). 
2  18 C.F.R. §§ 157.1 – 157.218 (2025) (Part 157). 
3  See Colorado Interstate Gas Company, L.L.C., 190 FERC ¶ 62,174 (2025). 
4  CIG is still pending approval of a modified Title V Operating Permit for modifications to be undertaken 

at Totem Compressor Station site that will be issued by the Colorado Department of Public Health 
and Environment. 
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Filing Information 
 

CIG is e-Filing this letter with the Commission's Secretary in accordance with the 
Commission's Order No. 703, Filing Via the Internet, guidelines issued on November 15, 
2007 in Docket No. RM07-16-000.   
 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
COLORADO INTERSTATE GAS 
COMPANY, L.L.C. 

 
 
 
By              /s/ Francisco Tarín  

Francisco Tarín 
   Director, Regulatory 

 
Enclosures 
 
Cc. Ms. Olubukola Pope, OEP 

Ms. Sydney Harris, OEP 





Certificate of Service 
 
 
 I hereby certify that I have this day caused a copy of the foregoing documents to 
be served upon each person designated on the official service list compiled by the 
Commission's Secretary in this proceeding in accordance with the requirements of 
Section 385.2010 of the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission's Rules of Practice and 
Procedure. 
 
 Dated at Colorado Springs, Colorado as of this 9th day of July 2025.   

 
 
 
 
 

  
                                                                          /s/    
        Francisco Tarín 

  
 
 
Two North Nevada Avenue 
Colorado Springs, Colorado 80903 
(719) 667-7517 
 

 


